
‘Well Done’
to the following pupils who received 

special awards this week:
Year 1 – Harley, Alfie, Emily

Year 2 – Molly, Hansel, Arlo

Year 3 – Amelie, Orla, Millie

Year 4 – Jacob, Harriet, Georgia

Year 5 – Ivan, Noah, Finley

Year 6 – Alfie, Isla, Sophia

Message from the Headteacher
This week, the younger children have enjoyed meeting
their Year 5 buddies, and have spent time reading and
exploring their classrooms together. As a school we
value the buddy system that we have in place, and feel
that the positive role modelling, the relationships and
the security provided by the ‘buddy,’ helps increase
self-esteem and confidence.

As well as meeting their buddies, Year 5 also began
their swimming lessons this week.

What a busy day the 27th September is!
The whole school will be celebrating Harvest Festival
which will be held in the school hall. Sadly due to
space, we will not be able to accommodate parents,
and this event will just be for children and staff. This
year we are again collecting for our local community
food bank. Items they would like donated are:
UHT or powdered milk, long life fruit juice, packets
of soup, pasta sauces, tinned tomatoes, tinned
vegetables, tinned sponge pudding, tinned rice
pudding, cereals, and jam.
All items must be non-perishable and preferably have
a best before date of at least six months in advance.
Items can be left in school from next week.
Thank you in advance for your kind donations.

We are delighted to announce that our new Reception
parents will be hosting an Afternoon Tea for Macmillan
Cancer Support at 2pm on the 27th. You are all very
welcome to come along and enjoy the afternoon tea
before collecting your children at 3pm.
Donations of scones and biscuits can be brought to
the school office on the morning of the event.

To round off the day, the PTA are holding a Welcome
Disco from 6pm. Tickets are available on the door.
Please see the attached poster for more information.

I hope you all have a lovely weekend and don’t spend
too much money at the fair!
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This month we celebrate the feast day 
of the Birthday of Our Lady
Dear Mary
Please help us to be good friends.
Look after us while we work and play.
Help us to make our  school a very 
special place to work and play.

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am delighted to introduce myself as the
new SENCo (Special Educational Needs
Coordinator) at Holy Trinity. I have been a
member of staff at the school for a number
of years, and am also KS2 Leader and Co-
Year 6 teacher. With a background in Early
Years teaching, and a previous career as a
speech and language therapist, I am very
excited to be supporting the education
of our children who require additional
provision throughout the school.

Mrs Kyla Bates

http://www.holy-trinity.oxon.sch.uk/


Thursday 7th November Remembrance Assembly

Friday 8th November Late All Saints Mass in church 9.15am

Tuesday 12th November Book People Book Fair

Wednesday 13th November School Photographs

Monday 25th November Year 5 Class Assembly

Monday 2nd December Whole School to Oxford Playhouse Pantomime

Saturday 7th December PTA Pizza Supper Club

Monday 9th December
Year 3 Christingle Assembly

Whole School Flu vaccinations

Wednesday 11th December KS2 Carol Service afternoon and evening 

Thursday 12th December KS1 Christmas Production 2pm & 6pm

Friday 13th December Christmas Lunch

Tuesday 17th December Reception Nativity 

Wednesday 18th December End of Term Mass in church 9.15am

Thursday 19th December School closes for Christmas at 12.05pm

Dates for Autumn Term

Sunday 22nd September ‘Friends of Anna’ - Chastleton House teas and cakes 

Thursday 26th September Year 6  Junior Citizen Trip

Friday 27th September

Harvest Mass in church

Macmillan Afternoon Tea 2pm

PTA Welcome Disco 6-8pm

Thursday 3rd October Year 6 at Steam Museum Swindon

Friday 4th October Cafod Assembly & KS2 Workshop

Saturday 5th Otober Chipping Norton Arts Festival

Thursday 10th October Year 1 Chipping Norton Theatre Trip

Wednesday 16th October Year 3 Hill End Trip

Friday 18th October PTA Band Night – details to follow

Sunday 20th October ‘Friends of Anna’ - Chastleton House teas and cakes 

Monday 21st October
Year 5 Cadbury World Trip

PTA Meeting 7.30pm in school hall

Tuesday 22nd October Parents Evening 3 – 5.30pm

Wednesday 23rd October Parents Evening 3 – 6pm

HALF TERM 25th – 1st November

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY





on FRIDAY 18th OCTOBER 2019
8–11.30pm
tickets £10 adv /£12 door

INCLUDES GLASS OF FIZZ!

at  CHIPPING NORTON  
TOWN HALL

from  JAFFÉ & NEALE AND 
HOLY TRINITY SCHOOL OFFICE

HOLY TRINITY PTA PRESENTS

BACK AGAIN BY POPULAR DEMAND!

Holy Trinity Catholic School PTA • Registered charity number: 1145091

PLUS GUEST SINGER!

DISCO * FUNK * REGGAE * SOUL



 

Holy Trinity Catholic School  

24 London Road ● Chipping Norton ● OX7 5AX 

cnholytrinitypta@gmail.com 
    
Dear Parents, 

Rescheduled!  The Fuss at the Town Hall – Friday 18th October 

As promised, Holy Trinity PTA have rescheduled our postponed Band Night and are very excited to 
once again be hosting popular local band The Fuss, for a special event at Chipping Norton Town Hall. 
This will be open to the entire town, so it’s a great excuse for a night out with friends and family.  

The Fuss will be bringing us their own take on classic and contemporary soul, funk and disco. And 
this time they’ll also be joined by a guest singer for a few songs. So dust off your dancing shoes, book 
your babysitter and join us for a fab night!  

The last event was a sell-out, so hurry and get your tickets while you can. To make this even easier 
for you, you’ll find a tear-off order form below. Please complete and return with payment to the 
school office by Monday 8th October, for the attention of the PTA. Tickets also include a glass of fizz.  

This year we are raising money to help fund outside area updates, WOW days and the school trip to 
the panto in 2019.  Many thanks in advance for your support, which as always is hugely appreciated.  

Best wishes 

Holy Trinity PTA  

 

The Fuss at the Town Hall – Friday 18th October, order form 
 
Name: ------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Child’s name and year: --------------------------------------------------------------- 
(we will put tickets in children’s book-bags) 
 
Number of tickets required at £10.00 each: -------------------------------------- 
 
Total cost: ------------------------------------------- 
 
NB: Over 18s only 

Please make cheques payable to Holy Trinity PTA 

On the night, we’re supporting the family of one of our pupils, 8 year-old Anna Drysdale, in their 
efforts to raise funds for her much-needed specialist cancer treatment in New York: 

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/anna-drysdale 


